
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BAGS AND UMBRELLAS 
Prayer Topics * September 2025 

 
Back to school. After a long vacation, here you see some of our children in their 
second day back at school. After over two months we notice that they’ve grown 
a little. And they have a lot to tell us about their summer adventures. Most of it 
believable. All of it exciting. School bags on their shoulders and umbrellas in 
their hands help them to come to terms with reality: the holidays are over.  
 
We are pleased to open our doors and have them back again. This school year 
brings little change from the previous one. We continue to interview families 
that ask for our help and assess their circumstances. If the necessary 
requirements are met, maybe a new child will start with us in the next few 
weeks. A big thank you to all our friends, helpers, volunteers and financial 
supporters for being there alongside us and adding meaning and energy to our 
efforts. 
 

PRAYER TOPICS 
 
(1) We continue to pray for each child as they start this new school year. 
(2) We pray too for each child’s family, that God will have His hand on them.  
(3) And also for the RIE’s full-time helpers and board members. 
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